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15-6-22 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Emergence Dance 
 

Joss Arnott, director of Emergence Dance Company has been in touch to let us know that they have a 
performance next week and to invite us to join them in Salford.  
 
Unfortunately, the date coincides with our transition camp so we won’t be able to travel down. Instead 
we plan to repeat what we did last year and enjoy a livestream performance in school on Friday 24th 
June. We had a great evening and we are working to organise an online workshop with dancers from the 
company after the performance. 
 
The performance begins at 7.30pm and will be finished by 9.30pm. I know this is a late night but it 
would be a fun thing to do together.  
 
We really hope that next year we will be able to have a workshop in school and travel to Kendal for a 
live performance as we have done in the past.  
 
All costs for the performance will be covered by school. Please complete the slip below and return it to 
school by Friday. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Helen Hepworth 
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